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    6th December  2023 
 
Dear Parent 
 
If your child has not been in school this week, they will not have been given the attached 
invitation for the reward trip on Wednesday. The deadline for payment is tomorrow (Friday 
15/12/23). Please accept my apologies for the short notice. 
 
 
INVITATION: Rewards Trip to Ten Pin Bowling, Southport.  
 
Your child is invited to attend this reward trip. 
This means that your child achieved a minimum net balance of 100 Class Charts points 
since the start of term and has made an excellent start to Year 9.  Progress Leaders 
reserve the right to make any final decision on any student’s eligibility for the trip. 
Therefore, your child’s place on the trip might be placed in jeopardy by poor behaviour 
between now and the 20th December. 
 
Arrangements 

• Pupils should arrive at school at the normal time.  

• They are not required to wear school uniform, but please ensure appropriate clothes 
are worn. 

• Pupils will not need to bring their own lunch as they are being provided with lunch at 
the bowling venue. Pupils have been sent an online form for food choices. Please 
encourage your child to fill it in promptly. 

• Pupils will be leaving school at 10am and return at 2pm, when they will spend the 
remainder of the day with their Form Tutor. 
 

Cost and Payment 
The contribution cost of the trip is £16 which covers the cost of the coach, two games of 
bowling and a meal.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the trip, please complete payment and consent via 
ScoPay. The final deadline for payment is Friday 15th December at 12pm. Please note: 
Payment cannot be accepted after the deadline. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Holt       
Year 9 Progress Leader      

https://www.scopay.com/login

